
 
Request for Qualifications: Design-Build Project 

 
 

On September 29, 2017, MDOT posted a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for a design-build project in 

the Metro Region to design, construct, install and integrate Pump Station Monitoring Systems for the 

majority of the 140 pump stations.  Responses are due on November 3, 2017 at 2:00pm EST.  The RFQ 

and additional information on the project can be found at the following link: 

http://www.michigan.gov/mdot/0,4616,7-151-9625_21539_53226-448492--,00.html 
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